Steven Grossman
Chairman, State Treasurer

John K. McCarthy
Executive Director

Notice of Public Meeting of the Massachusetts School Building Authority Facilities Assessment Subcommittee

> Wednesday, May 23, 2012 at 10:00 AM

Massachusetts School Building Authority 40 Broad Street, Suite 500 Boston, Massachusetts 02109

Reasonably anticipated topics of discussion at the May 23, 2012 Facilities Assessment Subcommittee Meeting include:

- Presentations from the Greater Lawrence Regional Vocational Technical School District, the City of Springfield and the Town of South Hadley regarding the proposed school construction projects that may be considered by the MSBA Board of Directors at its next scheduled meeting to advance to the next phase in the MSBA's capital pipeline; and
- Other topics not reasonably anticipated 48 hours prior to the meeting.

Susan Flanagan-Cahill
Assistant-Secretary

office of the Secretary of State via e-mail (regs@sec.state.ma.us)
Office of the Secretary of Administration and Finance via e-mail
(melissa.andrade@state.ma.us)

This notice is posted at www.massschoolbuildings.org